From: Coonabarabran Local Aboriginal Land Council [mailto:coonabarabran.lalc@bigpond.com]
Sent: Friday, 15 February 2019 10:20 AM

To: Philip Southwell

Subject: Road names

Hi Phil

Just in regards to your email. | have spoken with a few elders on this, One has done a bit of research
for me and has found that one of the names is correct and a local Gamilaraay word however the
meaning is different.

The second suggestion isn’t a Gamilaraay word to their knowledge. She has however given another
suggestion on the second option which | will show below.

Biruu, meaning “long way” Gaba- Meaning, “good”
“Biruu Gaba Road”

The suggestion she has come up with is:
Bagay, meaning “creek”- or river

Gali ,—“water”

“Bagay Gali Drive”

Hope this is helpful.

Kind regards,

Monigue Monzett

Acting,Chief Executive Officer
Coonabarabran Local Aboriginal Land Council

Phone 02 6842 3137
Fax 02 6842 2840
coonabarabran.lalc@bigpond.com
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